
 22 November 2000 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
HIGHWAYS SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
A special meeting of the Highways Sub-Committee will be held at the Council 
Offices, London Road, Saffron Walden on Tuesday 28 November 2000 at 7.30 pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
ELIZABETH FORBES 
 
Chief Executive 
 

A G E N D A 

PART  I 

 

1 Apologies for absence. 
 
2 County Council Consultation on Road Traffic Regulation (report to follow). 
 
3 Any other items that the Chairman considers to be urgent. 
 
 
To:- Councillors Mrs C A Bayley, Mrs S Flack, M L Foley, M A Gayler, R D Green, 
 D W Gregory, P G F Lewis, Mrs J E Menell, R J O’Neill, R C Smith,  
 R W L Stone and P A Wilcock. 
 
Encs:- Reports to follow 
 
Lead Officer:  Tony Forrow 
Committee Officer: Maggie Cox 
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